Dear Valued Bayside Staff Member,

Your voice matters! We have partnered with a nonprofit called YouthTruth to hear about your experience working at Bayside High School. The survey will take about 15 minutes and is completely anonymous, which means no one will know how you answered.

By end-of-day March 22, please take the survey by clicking this link: Bayside High School Staff <u>Survey</u>. This link is also available on our website in the Faculty Handbook.

Please note:

- You may use a computer, laptop, tablet, Chromebook, or smartphone to take the survey (pro tip: if you use a smartphone, consider turning the phone sideways to see all the answer choices).
- If you write any comments, please do not include your name or anything else that might identify
- The survey must be completed in one sitting.

Thank you for taking the time to share your thoughts so that we can better understand your experience and make improvements. Your voice matters and we are grateful for your feedback. If you have any questions about the survey, please contact Mr. John Johnson.

Assistant Principal